
Doctor’s Inlet Reserve Homeowners Association, Inc. 
Annual Meeting 

The CAM Team, Inc. 
1008-120 Park Ave – Orange Park, FL 32073 

June 20, 2018 
 
 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Board Members in attendance: 
 
Gerald Felder, Earline Harrell, and Bonny Lawrence 
Bob Woods represented the CAM Team 
 
There was not a quorum of membership. 
 
Homeowners had some suggestions for the pool area – 

- Pool cleaning days and times 
- Trimming of trees, shrubs in pool area and at entrance of side gate, and weeds in pump 

area 
- Placement of a sign at amenity center to let residents know when the pool is closed. 
- Post Pool Closing notice on website, as well 
- Baby changing table  
- Vents on bathroom doors 
- Tables with umbrellas 

 
Suggestions were made to shade the playground area with a Sun Sail, remove volleyball court 
and put something else in its place and to place cameras at the front entrance of the 
neighborhood for more safety in our community.  
 
Requests for more volunteers for our community committees. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


